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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
To end our amazing year together and in preparation of saying ‘goodbye’ to some of our Nursery friends, all 
of Nursery will be visiting White Post Farm on Friday 5th July 2024, to reinforce our learning about what we 
can find at the farm!  
 
Each child will require one parent / adult to attend this trip with them please. 
 
We will all be travelling by coach and leaving school at around 9:15am and will return to school at 
approximately 2:45pm. 
 
Your child will need to wear suitable clothing for the weather on that day and sensible footwear with us 
walking around a farm.  
 
Everyone will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy or in a glass bottle) in a suitable bag.  
 
The FSR have very kindly made an incredibly generous financial contribution towards this trip to bring the 
price down and this contribution covers the cost of the children’s admission and coach fare, meaning they 
will go for free! 
 
Therefore, the remaining cost for each parent to attend, coving admission and coach fare will be £16. 
 
If you wish to book and secure a place, can you please pay a £5 deposit via ParentMail by Friday 19th April 
2024.  If you don’t pay your deposit by this date, you will not be able to attend as we need final numbers to 
enable us to book the correct size coach and guides for White Post Farm.  
 
Please ensure you pay the final £11 by Monday 24th June 2024. For those who wish to pay the final amount 
via instalments, we can set this up for you, just let us know. 
 
We hope you can all join us for what we expect to be a fun-filled day, down on the farm! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Bower, Mrs Barton & Miss Russon 
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